
The Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport Authority (“Authority”) is soliciting Statements of 
Qualifications (“SOQs”) from highly qualified engineering firms for AIRSIDE PAVEMENT 
REHABILITATION DESIGN SERVICES, PROJECT NO. E19-13 at the Hollywood Burbank 
Airport. RFQ documents can be obtained directly from the Authority’s e-procurement PlanetBids 
website located at https://www.planetbids.com/portal/portal.cfm?CompanyID=21910.  SOQs 
shall be submitted electronically to the Authority by uploading to the PlanetBids website by 
4:00PM on NOVEMBER 1, 2019.  Late, emailed, faxed, or hand delivered submissions will not 
be accepted. Any inquiries concerning this procurement must be in writing and submitted through 
the Authority’s e-procurement website portal, PlanetBids, via the Q&A tab.  All communications 
during the procurement process shall be to the exclusive attention of Lanna Aguilera, Senior 
Procurement Specialist, through the PlanetBids portal.  Questions posed via any other method will 
not be considered.  No questions or requests for interpretation related to the RFQ will be accepted 
after 5:00PM, October 21,2019.   
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